Summer Term for Reception

Week Beginning 8.6.20

Over the next few weeks all the children returning to school will be involved in a cross-
curricular ‘Animals’ topic. Below are some ideas to support learning at home in a fun,
interactive and playful way.

Phonics
This week we will be revisiting the phonemes
j,v,w and Tricky Word ‘the’
Perhaps you could look at Phonics Play online (login: march20, home)
Have a go at playing some Phase 3 games

Reading
We will be starting our Animal topic with a book ‘Dear Zoo’
Read the story together (great If you have a copy — if not look on YouTube for Miss
Saunders’ version)
Discuss all the different animals and why they got sent back!
Top Tip — the children should be able to read the repeated phrase ‘I sent him back!” on
their own!

Writing (mark making/ emergent writing)
Can you write a list?
Your children will be able to talk about what they want to write in a list, can they recall all
the animals in the book, talk for writing is very important. Plan out what to write verbally
together and then have a go at writing the sounds you can hear in different animal names.

Maths
We will be revisiting practical addition and subtraction to 10.
Perhaps you could use two cardboard boxes for toys to fit in!
| went to the zoo and brought 2 bears (in one box) and 3 ponies (in the other box).
How many animals did | buy in total?
(Repeat with whatever toys you have at home)

Creative
Can you create your own lift the flap page with your choice of animal from the zoo?
(Dig into your recycling for some spare cardboard)

Time to reflect!
Do you have a pet?
What do you do to look after it?
Have a chat about TRUST

Let’s move!
Can you get the family up and moving like the different animals in the book?
Who is the best slithery snake or the tallest giraffe?
We can’t wait to see videos/photos of this ©

Don’t forget to keep in touch via email, send us photos and entertain us with all your home
adventures!




